
NEWS

Suzanne Bailey re-elected to the 
Executive of the Citizenship and 
Immigration Section of the Ontario 
Bar Association
Date: August 06, 2010

Congratulations to Suzanne Bailey on her recent re-election to the Executive of the Citizenship 
and Immigration Section of the Ontario Bar Association. This year Suzanne will be the 
Programs Co-ordinator responsible for organizing and delivering monthly immigration programs 
to immigration lawyers and paralegals. In addition, she will once again serve as Chair of the 
Port of Entry Subcommittee, organizing and attending meetings with Ports of Entry Chiefs, 
Superintendents and Managers across Ontario.
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